
Tamarac Elementary School 
    Parent Forum/Title 1 Event/Walk to School Day 

“Physical Activity and Brain Development:  How It Impacts Student Achievement” 
 

Wednesday, October 10, 2018 
8:30 A.M. 

October 1, 2018 
 
Tamarac Elementary is proud to present our Family Forum.     
 
Parent Forums are a fun and exciting time in which Tamarac Elementary families come 
together to celebrate learning at all grade levels.  Every family is invited to attend.  This 
event is a Title I Public Meeting.  Please join us at the Tamarac Elementary Gym to 
participate in this wonderful event.   
 
This Parent Forum will offer several sessions to parents and their children on a variety 
of topics.  This Forum will focus on how physical activity impacts student achievement. 
 
Refreshments will be provided free of charge to Tamarac Elementary School students 
and their immediate families.   
. 
To assist us in planning for the event, please complete the bottom portion and return the 
form to school with your eldest child by Monday, October 9, 2018 to reserve your seat 
for the sessions and refreshments.  Only one form per family needs to be returned.  An 
event schedule and refreshments reservation will be provided after you have registered. 
 
************************************Tear Off and Return**************************************** 
Student(s) Names: 

1. _________________________________ Teacher_________________ 

2._________________________________ Teacher_________________ 

3._________________________________ Teacher_________________ 

4._________________________________ Teacher_________________ 

Parent Name: ___________________________# of Refreshments Reservations: ____ 

 

Please check if you or a family member requires an English translator.  

 Spanish ____ Creole____ Portuguese ______  

        


